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General Order # 1,015
                                               January, 2016
January 2016 Meeting

                           DATE:    Friday, January 15, 2016 
                   LOCATION:   Wakefield Public Safety Building 1 Union St.
                                          Wakefield. Additional parking is available in the 
                                          parking lot of the Princess Plaza at 26 Princess St. adjacent to

                                          Fire Headquarters

                    TIME:            2000 hours 
                    PROGRAM:  A presentation by Lowell Fire Captain Jason Strunk, LFD 

                                          Engine 6, and retired Lowell Police Officer Harold Waterhouse, 
                                          on Lowell arson fires.

                                                    December Meeting
Once again our members and applicants enjoyed a great buffet and meeting hosted by Honorary Member Ralph Sevinor of Wayne Alarm.  Member Rick Conway dug deep in his collection of Lynn fires and apparatus for the crowd’s enjoyment.
Guest Speakers
Lowell Fire Captain Jason Strunk and retired Lowell Police Officer Harold Waterhouse will be speaking about arson fires in Lowell and their new book “A-25 – Stories from Lowell’s First Arson Squad”. They will have copies of the book available for sale at the meeting.
New Applicants
The following 4 applicants are to be voted into membership at the January meeting:
1. Andrew Lyons, Lynn, Ma. Lynnfield Fire Fighter. 
2. Barry Galvin, North Reading Ma. North Reading Fire Fighter. 
3. Charles Tentas, Goffstown, NH. Tree Care Industry Associate. 
4. John Pozark, Wakefield, Ma. Lynn Fire Alarm Operator. 

 Weather Cancellation

Ok, it’s January, and just because we enjoyed temps at Christmas in the 60’s we can’t be lulled into thinking we won’t get the snow. So if inclement weather strikes on a meeting night, the cancellation will be broadcast over Citywide Radio, Facebook, along with e-mails being sent out. 
New Book
Exempt Member Gerald Bourgeois has written a history of the Concord, New Hampshire Fire Department called “Where Ever Flames Raged”. A flyer for the book is attached with this GO

Reminders

Meeting Friday Jan. 15, 2016 2000 hours
Presentation on Lowell’s first arson squad
By Order Of the President                                                              Newsletter Editor

David Parr
                                                                                Frank San Severino
Follow the history of firefighting in Concord, NH as it moved from bucket brigades to the department of today.
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A History of the Concord, NH Fire D
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Gerald P. Bourgeois




$21.95 per copy +$3 s/h
Get your copy by Sending A check for $24.95 

payable to:

Gerald Bourgeois

4 Kinsman Drive

Laconia, NH  03246

